
Curriculum Focus Important Dates

Our bug project over the last few weeks has led us into our new flower 
project! Thank you to those of you who gave the teachers flowers during 
Teacher Appreciation Week. We are now using them to explore the parts 
of the flower and how flowers grow. We also gave flower offerings to 
Mother Mary during the May Crowning Procession. We read about flowers 
and discussed patterning using flower cutouts to make our own art as 
well. We ended our Easter celebrations by reading the story of Jesus’ 
Ascension to heaven after his period of teaching on Earth that came 
during the Resurrection. We also made still life paintings of flowers using 
q-tips as paint brushes and we finished another round of the alphabet. 
We will start our final alphabet round of the year Monday!

Curriculum Implementation 

● Current Project:
Flowers & Mother Mary

● Focus Concepts:
Letters of the Day U-Z
Numbers of the Day 20-25

Queen of All Saints
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● Sat, May 15, 9:30 Pinewood Derby
● Wed, May 19, 8:30am Parents Mass
● Friday, May 21 Alessandro Farewell

& 5pm BINGO night
● Sunday, May 23, Pentecost
● May 24 - 28 Multicultural Week
● Sunday, May 30, Trinity Sunday
● Mon, May 31 No School Memorial Day

Peek at Preschool

https://media.madebyteachers.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/25021618/Parts-of-a-Flower.png
https://media.madebyteachers.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/25021618/Parts-of-a-Flower.png
https://i.pinimg.com/originals/57/5a/35/575a35c72efa728eb593442c4d32874f.jpg
https://youtu.be/ygXuW4K2odU
https://www.firstpalette.com/images/printable-mainpic/flowershape-set9.png
https://youtu.be/7wLrw60bY5w
https://youtu.be/7wLrw60bY5w
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